
Attention: H-58 road closure and detour  
 

Starting on Monday, June 2nd, H-58 will be closed at the Sucker River 
crossing approximately 6 miles east of Grand Marais, MI. 

The Alger County Road Commission is partnering with Michigan 
DNR, the Great Lakes Fishery Commission, and the U.S. Fish and 
Wildlife Service to replace the twin culvert structure with a free span 
bridge. 

The construction project is expected to last 12-15 weeks. A detour 
around the site will be maintained by the Alger and Luce County 
Road Commissions during the project (see map below). An 
emergency services detour is being developed and will be 
maintained by the contractor.  

Any questions can be directed towards: Cory Kovacs, Michigan DNR 
at kovacsc@michigan.gov or 906-287-0816 
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